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As a physician with a masters in public health, I strongly support this bill. Large 

factory farms create toxic amounts of animal waste, polluting the local air and water, 

and contributing significantly to GHG emissions, particularly factory cow farms. 

    Local citizens and Oregon's small family farmers that raise animals sustainably, 

are particularly hurt by mega farms. This bill will help us return to sustainable animal 

agriculture, good for the cows, communities, and sustainable family farms.  
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